# **Welcome to Summer Camp 2019**

Dear Student,

Thank you for signing up for Summer Camp!!!!!!! You are officially on the list. We have an awesome trip planned and it is our desire that God would work in your heart in a unique way. There are many good reasons to go to camp: camp is awesome, spending time with friends, making some new ones, getting away from the normal routine, etc. Whatever is going on in your life and whatever your reason for coming, we are glad that you signed up and are praying that this would be the most significant spiritual experience of your life.

Your registration is not done until you have completed the following forms. **Do it now** and get it off your list. Make sure to complete the following items by June 9th to make check-in for camp fast and easy.

- Payment of any <u>remaining camp balance</u>.
- A completed <u>2019 Liability Release</u> (if you do not already have a completed form on file from winter camp).
- A completed <u>Medical Release</u> form.
- A completed <u>Palomar Christian Conference Center</u> form.
- A photocopy of the front and back of your medical insurance card.

#### Where & When

- Check in at the FBC Temecula facility, 27464 Jefferson Ave. #6C, Temecula, CA
- Registration/Check-in will be Thursday, June 13th, at 9:00am.
- We will depart for camp by 10:00am on Thursday, June 13th.
- Pick Up: Sunday, June 16, around 12:30pm at the Temecula Facility.

#### As you prepare for camp, here are some additional thoughts to help get you ready.

- Spend time praying daily that God would prepare your heart. Start now......
- Invite your friends. There is still room.
- Note the departure and arrival details.
- Take a close look at the <u>What to Bring List</u> and the <u>Girl's Modesty Letter</u>.

Summer Camp is coming and we can't wait. We will see you on June 13th!

Shayne Torres
Jr. High Pastor, FBC

## Contact Information

### Registration:

Christina Torres, (951) 834-3988, christina@faith-bible.net

Camp Contact Number:

Shayne Torres (951) 285-0997